Email To Tommy Thompson Secretary of Health and Human Services Dated: October 23, 2001

Dear Secretary Thompson:

Regarding your testimony before the U.S. Congress, October 22, 2001 on Research regarding Biological Terrorism government response. You are asked to review the attachment for the Website opening I am preparing, to ask the American people and international community for help. Please read the email sent to A.G. John Ashcroft; and then you should ask Mr. Ken Johnston, the Press Officer for Congress' Energy and Commerce Committee (received June 19, 2001) for the Addendum material (also ask DOJ and Deputy Chief Jo-Ann Farrington). It is directly relevant to the National Security of the United States. The U.S. government has blocked research of importance to the American people; and national security. Before establishing the website and asking the American people for their help directly, your response would be appreciated.

Thank you, Edward A. Greenhalgh.